

Wednesday 18th June 2025

#### Nursery Trip to Watton Library, George Trollope Road

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to take the children to Watton Library on George Trollope Road on Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> June 2025.

On the day your child will need to wear their usual nursery clothes with sensible footwear. Please watch the forecast and send them appropriately dressed. Please apply sun cream to your child as usual and send them with a sunhat and water bottle.

There will be a full risk assessment available for parents and carers to view in the school office.

Please return the permission slip by Monday 23d June. Thank you

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Hughes and Mrs Vine

**Nursery Teachers** 









## **Watton Westfield Infant & Nursery School**

#### **Educational Visit to Watton Library**

# Thursday 26th June 2025

### **Permission Slip**

Child's Name:	
Class:	
I give permission for my child to go on this visit:	Yes / No
Any medical or SEN&D needs to consider:	
Emergency contact telephone number for the day of the trip:	
Parent / Carer's Signature:	

Acting Executive Headteacher: Mrs R Mather Watton Westfield Infant and Nursery West Road Watton, IP25 6AU Tel: 01953 882669

Email: <a href="mailto:office@wattonwestfield.org">office@wattonwestfield.org</a>
Online: <a href="mailto:www.wattonwestfieldandjunior.org.uk">www.wattonwestfieldandjunior.org.uk</a>





